
DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

JUNE 

26 Tapstars visit 

28      Assembly 2.30pm 

 

JULY 
 
1 FISST Athletics           

     Carnival 
8th -19th School Holidays 
 
22nd  Pupil Free Day 
 
23rd Students return  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Last week we had the Life Education van visiting our school to coincide with what is 
taught in the Personal Development and Physical Education syllabus in classrooms. 
The students enjoyed seeing Harold the giraffe and will continue lessons back in the 
classroom using workbooks given to them following the program. 
 
We also had fresh new carpet laid in Kindergarten, 5/6, the Library and 3/4 annexe, 
which has made such a difference to the feel of these work spaces.  
 
This week we have a visit from the Tapstar Water Show on Wednesday, for students in 
K-4. Tapstar is a water saving hero who educates children and adults alike on the im-
portance of saving water in and around the home. It is a fun and interactive show that 
incorporates singing, scientific demonstrations, puppetry and audience participation. 
 
Next Monday 1st July, 2019, all students in Years 3-6 and those students in Year 2 
turning 8 this year, will be attending the small schools athletics carnival at Shoalhaven 
High School. Please ensure your child has returned their note to the office by Friday 
28th June. The cost of the bus is covered by the P & C and entry by the school. There 
will be no canteen available, so please ensure your child has adequate food and drinks 
for the day. 
 
Staff have recently noticed a high number of clothing items going missing and a lot of 
property being left at school without labels. Please ensure your child’s name is on all 
jumpers, hats, lunch boxes and drink bottles, so they can be returned if misplaced. Lost 
property is located on the verandah (playground side) of the Kindergarten classroom. 
 
Teachers have been working extremely hard on your child’s academic report, which will 
be sent home next week. If you wish to make an appointment with your child’s teacher 
to discuss this report, a letter indicating your interest to do so will be sent home shortly. 
These interviews will occur Term 3. 
 
Assembly will be this Friday 28th June, 2019, at 2:30pm. (Please note the change of 
time) 
 
This week I will be relieving for Mrs Glennan, whilst she is on leave. Mrs Tracey Broad-
bent will be taking my class. Please contact the office if you wish to speak to me re-
garding any issues. 
 
A fantastic week ahead! 
 
Bronwyn Baker 
(Relieving for Mrs Glennan) 
 
FISST ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
The small schools athletics carnival will be held on Monday 1st July, 2019.  All students 
in Years 3-6 and those students in Year 2 turning 8 this year will be able to  

NO HAT NO PLAY 

No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 
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participate.  This event will be held at Shoalhaven High School and travel will be by bus.  Please remember to wear 
the school sports uniform and a warm school jumper/ jacket on the day. 
 
P&C NEWS 
CANTEEN—Mondays and Wednesdays  
All orders must be placed directly to the canteen before 9am and all lunch orders are to be written on a paper bag 
with your child name, class and order. 
 
Canteen Requests 
Do you have any surplus teaspoons, tablespoons or oven trays you could donate to the school canteen? We are run-
ning low and would appreciate any donations of these items. 
  
Helpers this week and next Monday are:  
Wednesday 26th June: Mel K, Kathryn and Sal 
Monday 1st July: Kristi  and Cathie M 
 
PUB RAFFLE 
The school runs the Friday night Meat Raffles at the Greenwell Point Hotel. We are desperately looking for someone 
to help THIS  FRIDAY. If you are available to help any Friday from 6pm until 7:30pm then please contact the school 
to put down your name.   
 
PUB ROSTER—We are desperately needing helpers in the upcoming weeks. 
June 28-  
July  5 - 
July 12 - 
 
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
This year Greenwell Point Public School is not asking families to pay the usual $40 per child for workbooks and this 
year we ask that a voluntary contribution is paid instead.  This is much cheaper for a single child or a family than in 
previous years.  Please help the school out and pay for this contribution at your earliest convenience.  The school has 
already received $545 towards your child’s learning.  Cost is $25 for 1 child, $40 for 2 children and $50 for 3 children.  
Please pay at the office.   
 

 
 
 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Congratulations and Happy  

Birthday to: 

Ava in 5/6  turns 12 on Tuesday  

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 
 week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

BOAT AWARDS 

KB— Shayla & Liam 

Year 1B — Olivia & Deagan 

2/3— Olivia W & Mya 

3/4— Michael & Jade 

5/6— Ryan & Sam 

Year 3/4 video conference 

Last week 3/4B took part in two video conferences. We had to make up a character 

using the 4 ‘F’s’ – friends, funny, fire and flaw. After that, we had to do emotional reac-

tions to how your character would react. You had to show them what would cause you 

to feel excited, disgusted, affectionate and scared. Finally, you had to draw your char-

acter and write a story with short, sharp sentences.  

By Indeeka Pinkard 


